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Just as my union colleagues have testified in recent days, I will support any bill that 

gives rank and file healthcare and related support and administrative workers a voice 

in directing policy of the institution that they support, that they truly keep running. 

Without workers feeding us in cafeterias, pushing brooms in hospital hallways, taking 

minutes in meetings, checking patient vitals, there IS no institution! We are long 

overdue to see employees who do the critical daily work of OHSU on its board of 

directors. I very much look forward to seeing this happen! 


